
ATTENTION  
FUR HARVESTERS 

Beginning October 15, 2006 Fur Harvesters 
will be required to clearly  

mark their traps or snares with their: 
 

Wildlife Resources Card Number  
 

* As of June 2006, the new Wildlife Resources Card Number 
is the only accepted identification for Fur Harvesters in Nova 
Scotia.  However, trappers who held a Fur Harvester License 
in 2005/06 or earlier may use their old Fur Harvester Code 

number but only to mark their traps and snares. 
                                   
Traps and snares can be 
marked in several ways.   

 
Regardless of the method 
used, the identification 
number must be clearly 

marked. 
 

Traps and snares set for 
red squirrel do not  

require identification. 


